
Ana Navarro Quiles, Chair of the Organising Committee of the Third BYMAT Conference: Bringing Young
Mathematicians Together, which took place online, hosted by the Universitat de València and Universitat
Politècnica de València on the 1st-3rd December 2020,

CERTIFIES THAT

Raimundo Saona (IST Austria) has given a talk entitled “Value-Positivity for Matrix Games” in the afore-
mentioned event.

Valencia, Spain, December 3rd 2020.

Ana Navarro Quiles
Universitat de València
On behalf of the Organising Committee of the Third BYMAT Conference


